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To: PSC Executive Director PUBLIC SERVICE
Subject: water board consideration COMMISSION
Date: Monday, May 22, 2023 2:17:36 PM

This Message Originated from Outside the Organization

This Message Is From an External Sender.

R S ..

To: PPPSC Electronic Filings Mailbox
Subject: Mike Robertson Information request Case # 2023-00019

In response for additional information Mr. Robertson has asked me to
send the following:

Mike Robertson
502 Rice Drive
Columbia, KY 42728

Dear PSC Representative,

| would like to thank you for considering me for the water board
appointment. In response

to your request for additional information | have listed my
qualifications below:

Education -

Adair County High School-Graduated 1970
Delavan WI-Water Pumps and Service School Training

Work Experience-

| am a licensed Master Plumber | also owned Robertson's Contracting
where | laid water

and sewer lines across the State of Kentucky. | also installed inground
swimming pools. |

was a local contractor of residential and commercial buildings. | also
have been a

landlord on rental and lease residential housing and apartment. | am
currently semi-

retired.



| feel like | would be an asset to the water board and | thank you for
and consideration you
may give me.

Sincerely,
Mike Robertson

Best Regards
Thelma Robertson






